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15 Following the short discussion at E Committee on 8 April, the CPRS

has prepared a supplementary note which is intended to put the most recent

paper by the Secretary of State for Transport (E(B;)&?) into context with
P ket itk

the papers previously submitted and to draw attention to some of the under-

lying problems and possible options., =TI attach an advance copy of this
paper (E(81)48).

235 In paragraph 7 of E(§l)47, the Secretary of State says: "But I am
content to wait for the prdspect of the commercial business to be examined
quickly by the CPRS in relation to the electrification report." Because
of our heavy ca;;:ht commitments I believe we could only undertake such an

assessment of the commercial business if we remitted much of the work to

consultants, I do not foresee difficulty in obtainiﬁé suitable help of

M
this kind if Ministers were to decide they would like an assessment made.

Dy Personally I think the Department of Transport might be asked to
provide an analysis of the viability of the commercial business, the

efficiency improvements that should be achieveable with and without

electrification, the options which then emerge, and a statement of their

e e $
preferred plan for this sector of BR's business,

L, I am sending a copy of this minute to Sir Robert Armstrong.
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